
Brighton Campus Getting a New Look
Redesign is aimed at improving traffic flow and enhancing its entrance.
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MCC is giving its front entrance a major makeover. The year-long redesign will improve traffic flow, add green space 
and create a more inviting entrance to the college.
Construction continues through August 30, 2014, and will impact parking and traffic patterns on campus.
MCC asks students, visitors and employees to use caution navigating the campus during the construction. Signs are 
posted in and around campus to guide everyone.

The safety and well-being of our students and employees are our top priorities. As such, 
campus parking regulations will continue to be strictly enforced during the construction 
period. For questions or concerns about the construction projects or to request security 
escort services, contact:
	 •	Public Safety Department— (585) 292-2912 (non-emergency) or (585) 292-2911 		
		  (emergency)

Redesigned 
Campus Green

(updated 8/30/13)
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BUS STOP
Is located in the rear of the campus, in front of the R. Thomas 
Flynn Campus Center; public buses also stop on East Henrietta 
Road. Only buses are allowed in lanes in front of the Flynn 
Campus Center on Center Road; all other vehicular traffic is 
prohibited. 
Check www.rgrta.com for route information and the most 
current schedules. Coming: Electronic signs displaying bus arrival 
information will be posted in the Gilman Lounge and in the North 
Faculty Tower lobby (Building 5). 
The East Henrietta Road bus stop will be relocated adjacent to Lot A off 
Campus Drive; public bus service at this site is anticipated to begin 1/2/14.

WHEELCHAIR VANS/BUSES 
Pickup and drop-off are in the circle at the north entrance to the R. Thomas 
Flynn Campus Center on Center Road. 

FRONT ENTRANCE TO THE COLLEGE
Will feature a campus green. A new entrance to the Spina Administration 
Building will have staircases to the second floor of the building; anticipated 
opening is 1/2/14. Accessibility for people with disabilities is unchanged.

VISITOR PARKING
Temporarily in Lot C (enter through Lot D) through 10/31/13.
Metered visitor parking spaces are located near the MCC Theatre on Arts and 
Residence lanes. Visitors may also request e-permits from MCC departments 
in advance to park in other authorized areas.
New visitor parking lot adjacent to the campus green is anticipated to open 
11/1/13.
Coming: A cell phone waiting area with limited spaces will be located in Lot 
M; vehicles must remain occupied.

INFORMATION DESK 
Information desk in the Spina Administration Building remains open.
To assist visitors during construction, additional information desks are 
located at the entrance to the North Faculty Tower (Building 5) and in the R. 
Thomas Flynn Campus Center atrium.
Check www.monroecc.edu/go/TransportationChanges for news and 
updates on the MCC construction projects.

Gilman Lounge



MCC UNDERGOES 
MAJOR MAKEOVER

Details at
www.monroecc.edu/go/
TransportationChanges


